THE ALL-PARTY PARLIAMENTARY GROUP

zleJoJe} Nigeria

Dear Nadia,

Thank you for agreeing to speak at Parliament next week at the APPG on Nigeria event Beyond
Nollywood: Contemporary Nigerian Film-making.

The event will take place on Tuesday 15 November from 17.00 to 18.15. Please arrive 5-10 minutes
beforehand to meet the chair Kate Osamor MP (Chair of the APPG on Nigeria) and the other
speaker, Remi Vaughan-Richards (Director, Faaji Agba).

We are looking forward to welcoming you to Parliament. Please find below further details regarding
the event.


https://www.chathamhouse.org/event/beyond-nollywood-contemporary-nigerian-filmmaking?utm_source=Chatham%20House&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=7718465_Nigeria%20APPG%20Event%20Notification%20-%20Beyond%20Nollywood%3A%20Contemporary%20Nigerian%20Film-making&dm_t=0,0,0,0,0
https://www.chathamhouse.org/event/beyond-nollywood-contemporary-nigerian-filmmaking?utm_source=Chatham%20House&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=7718465_Nigeria%20APPG%20Event%20Notification%20-%20Beyond%20Nollywood%3A%20Contemporary%20Nigerian%20Film-making&dm_t=0,0,0,0,0
https://www.parliament.uk/documents/facilities/maps/colmap.pdf
https://whatson.bfi.org.uk/Online/default.asp?BOparam::WScontent::loadArticle::permalink=beyondnollywood&BOparam::WScontent::loadArticle::context_id=

